
From: Rick Buchanan
To: COB mail
Subject: Please support a 2015 bond election
Date: Monday, April 20, 2015 11:55:02 AM

Dear Board of Supervisors,
I am writing you today to ask for your support of a 2015 bond election.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sent from my iPhone





From: Anne or Richard Edwards
To: COB mail
Subject: November Bond Election
Date: Monday, April 20, 2015 2:24:40 PM

4920 W. Harris Hawk Place

Tucson, AZ  85745

April 20, 2015

 

 

Pima County Board of Supervisors

130 W. Congress

Tucson, AZ

 

Dear Supervisors:

 

Please approve the November bond election.  We especially urge you to allocate the
full proposed amount for open space.  We have not had a bond issue to acquire
open space since 2004.  These bond monies acquired vital desert areas that would
have been developed. One important acquisition with the 2004 bond money was the
Sweetwater Preserve.  It is heavily used by hikers and bicyclists.  It is close to
residents on the west side of town and can be reached quickly for a short hike.

 

With the city growing in population, it is more vital than ever that we have open
space for people to enjoy the out of doors in a natural desert environment and for
the protection of our birds and other wildlife.  If open space is not made a priority,
we may not have the chance to acquire these valuable lands.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Richard and Anne Edwards



From: J. Lisa Jones
To: COB mail
Subject: Bond issue tomorrow AM
Date: Monday, April 20, 2015 3:27:38 PM

Dear Supervisors Miller, Valadez, Bronson, Carroll and Elias:
 
Please APPROVE putting the $815,000,000 BOND PROPOSAL before the electorate next November.
 
I strongly believe this choice is an important one for voters to be able to make for themselves -- as our
choices on each item will directly effect our quality of life in Pima County.
 
Thank you in advance for your thoughtful consideration in this matter.
 
Sincerely,
 
Johanna Lisa Jones
 
933 E. Seneca St.
Tucson, AZ  85719-2947
 

 
 




